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June 27th 2023 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
This letter is directed at the parents of pupils in year 2, in both Bryntirion Infant School and Cefn Glas Infant School, 
whose children will be attending mainstream provision at Llangewydd Junior School from September 2023.  
 
Following on from the taster session held on Friday June 16th, our full cluster transition day will be held on Monday 
July 3rd. This is when your child will meet their year 3 teacher and work in their new classrooms.  Although your 
child’s infant school teacher will bring them to our school from their current school at around 9.30am, you will 
collect your child at the end of the day. During the whole day visit, your child will have the opportunity of 
exploring the whole school with their new teacher, and experience going out to play in the ‘big school’. Your child 
will need to come to Llangewydd with a packed lunch on that day. 
 
To support this, we invite you to a meeting in our upper school hall at the end of this day at 3.40pm for around 
twenty minutes. If you have a child in another year group in our school, there should be time to collect that child in 
advance of our meeting if you wish to do so. Your year 2 child will stay in class until 4.00pm (which is roughly when 
we expect the meeting to finish).   
 
Attached to this letter is an admission form for Llangewydd Juniors for 2023/24. You should return this form to 
your child’s current school. Our school prospectus for 2023/24 is not available in paper format but can be found 
from the homepage of our website at: 
 
https://www.llangewydd.co.uk/ 
 
We really look forward to seeing you. 

 
  
Mr. N Clode (Headteacher) 
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